
 

 

23
rd

 February 2016 

Primary Big Noise Club on Tour!  

Dear parents/guardians, 

May I first thank you for all your support and cooperation 

with the music project so far, especially with the 

arrangement of taking your child to and from Featherstone 

High for the music project sessions. 

Your child has been working hard on the project, alongside children from Featherstone Primary and High 

schools and now they will have a chance to showcase the skills they have learnt in several performances 

as part of Primary Big Noise Club. 

The first performance will happen at Featherstone Primary on Tuesday 1
st

 March 2016. Children need 

to arrive at Hambrough Primary School at 8:30am where they will be taken to Featherstone primary 

either by bus (mini-bus/public bus) or on foot. They will need a packed lunch for the day and can also 

bring a bottle of water. 

On return to Hambrough around lunchtime they will then perform to the children at Hambrough in two 

afternoon performances. 

The final spring performance will be at Featherstone High Schools Spring concert on Thursday 10
th

 

March 2016. You will need to bring your child along to the concert as it is after school and you are 

invited to stay and watch. Please come and speak to me if you would like more than one ticket.  

If you have any questions, please come and speak to me and I will be happy to help.  

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Johnson/Music Co-ordinator 

*****Return to Miss Johnson***** 

 

Child’s Name ____________________ Class __________________ 

I give permission for my child to take part in the Primary Big Noise Concerts at Featherstone High School 

on the 1st and 10th March 2016. 

I will take my child to Featherstone High School on the 10th March 2016. 

Signed ___________________Parent/Guardian   Contact No: _____________________ 

Date__________________  

RRSA Article 29: Your education should help you use and develop your talents and abilities. 


